District Office

Telephone: Fax: (302) 698-4800 (302) 697-3406

e-mail: kevin.fitzgerald@cr.k12.de.us

www.crk12.org

7 Front Street, Wyoming, Delaware 19934

Dr. Kevin R. Fitzgerald Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO:

CR Families

FROM:

Kevin Fitzgerald

DATE:

April 8, 2020

SUBJECT:

Modified Spring Break

The Caesar Rodney School District will be closed for a modified Spring Break on Friday, April 10 and Monday, April 13th. There will be no Zoom sessions on those two days and no meal delivery on Monday. Classes/Zoom sessions will resume Tuesday, April 14th and food drop off will resume on Thursday, April 16th. Those picking up food for their children will receive meals for the seven days at tomorrow's, Thursday April 9th, meal drop off.

Thank you,

Kevin R. Fitzgerald, Ed. D.

Manually Ktolon

Superintendent

WHERE EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE IS A TRADITION